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ATTENTION MCT PASSENGERS 
Due to the Independence Day holiday, MCT will not be operating service on Tuesday, 
July 4, 2023. There will be regular service on Monday, July 3 and regular service will 
resume Wednesday, July 5.  

Please call 618-797-4636 or visit mct.org for more information. 

 
 
 

 

Tuesday, July 4, 2023 


